Frilling, Tara

From: Nancy Burke <burkesnug@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 9:38 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

State taxes are taking their toll on everyone in our community. An increase in the Capital Gains tax is enough to push
the older, middle income residents out of the state. Already many neighbors have taken up residency in Florida. We
don't want to leave this state, but any more taxes may drive us out...and who is that going to leave to support
Connecticut?

Thanks for scaling back the Capital Gains tax.

Nancy Burke <burkesnug@aol.com>
22 Windrose Way
Greenwich




